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Attention Inpatient Acute Hospital Providers: 
Change in Retrospective Review Process 

 
 

In November of 2010 DHH changed the requirements for the retrospective review process for Acute 
Inpatient Hospital Providers.  Since this time DHH has monitored this process and listened to the 
suggestions and concerns of the hospital providers.  Beginning August 1, 2011 a new retrospective 
review process will be implemented.  Please visit the Medicaid website at www.lamedicaid.com to 
review the amended process.   

Please note that this new process only applies to Acute Inpatient Hospitals and does not apply to 
Psychiatric, LTAC or Rehab Hospitals. 
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